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>>> Spring 2023 Legal Affairs Boot Camp begins Feb. 14
Registration for the spring 2023 Legal Affairs Boot Camp, a 7-seminar series on the legal 

challenges experienced in higher education, is now open. Beginning Feb. 14, sessions will be held on 
Tuesdays on the Armstrong Campus in Savannah and Wednesdays on the Statesboro Campus. 
Please visit The Office of Legal Affairs Professional Development website for the full schedule and to 
register.

>>> Annual ‘For the Love of Blue’ campaign is underway
The 2023 “For the Love of Blue” campus employee giving campaign kicked off last week and 

offers more than 1,000 opportunities to make an impact with your gift. 
This once-a-year campaign is tailored specifically for employee giving, making it easy to pledge 

a one-time charitable gift or multiple payroll gift deductions to one of the causes you care about. The 
employee support during “For the Love of Blue” makes a lasting impact on our students and our 
future!
Visit GeorgiaSouthern.edu/FTLOB for more information. 

>>> Make sure your activities are on the University’s event calendar
Any University event that’s open to faculty, staff and students or the public should be listed on 

the University’s event calendar at https://calendar.georgiasouthern.edu/, which feeds into the 
University’s home page.

Events can be sorted by campus, by location or by activity type and interests. Anyone on 
campus can submit an event from the main page.

>>> Join your fellow Eagles at a Savannah Ghost Pirates game
Georgia Southern Night at the Savannah Ghost Pirates is Friday, Feb. 10. Come check out 

local professional ice hockey at 7:30 p.m. A portion of each ticket sold goes toward Georgia Southern 
scholarships. 

Event Details: 
Date: Feb. 10, 2023
Time: 7:30 p.m.
Cost: Varies; Tickets start at $19
Location: Enmarket Arena
Address: 620 Stiles Ave Savannah, Georgia 31415
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